
INSTRUCTIONS 
CAMARO SUPERFEST 2014 FRIDAY ACTIVITY 
INFORMATION – MIS! 
In keeping with SUPERFEST tradition, we again have an excellent 
activity for you. We’re RETURNING to Michigan International Speedway 
for several parade laps of YOUR Camaro ON THE TRACK and a FREE photo 
of your Camaro on the track! Our schedule for the day will be- 
 
  Assemble Camaros at HQ hotel at 9am, leaving en-masse at 9:15am 
  We will be traveling only 4-5 miles of freeway and then paved 
highway all the way to the track. Our route couldn't be simpler! Just 
don't make any turns! We will encounter many traffic lights and get 
separated, but just stay the course and you'll get there! Make sure 
you have a map/directions before we leave the Hotel, just in case.  
 
  We will collect the COPIES OF YOUR DRIVERS LICENSE AND PROOF OF 
INSURANCE at the track. You MUST have these copies or you will NOT get 
on the track, no excuses, no whining, no exceptions!! Get these copies 
BEFORE you leave from home or see the hotel front desk.  
 
  For those meeting us AT the track, we will have a registration table 
set-up at the Turn One Tunnel entrance for you to go through a mini- 
registration. We will NOT have goodie bags or event t-shirts, just the 
bare necessary paperwork. We will accept new registrations also!! So 
let your Camaro friends know! Meet us there at 10:30am.  
 
  We will line-up on pit row in three (or 4) lines, just pull into 
one. We will have a drivers meeting in the middle of pit row, so once 
your Camaro is parked, listen for the announcement of the drivers 
meeting!!  
 

  Approx. 25 Camaros will be allowed on the track at a time. Track 
speed limit is 65 mph!!! We WILL be checking speed!!! Any burnouts, 
speeding, horseplay, will result in your expulsion from MIS and the 
event, no refunds!! The basic word of the day is -- ‘‘DON’T SCREW-UP!!’’ 
  Each group of Camaros will take 4.5 laps around the track. You leave 
pit row, cross the start/finish line 4 times and return to pit row. 
  Once everyone has had their laps, we will try several ALL Camaro 
laps for a huge group photo on the front straight!  
  Once all laps are done, each Camaro will be called up for their 
photo on the start/finish line. Everyone WILL get a photo! This takes 
a bit of time, even though each picture is only about 30 seconds each. 
Multiply that by close to 200 cars (our estimate for how many will 
make the trip) and you have just over 3 hours of photo taking! Once 
your picture is complete, you are free to leave the track grounds and 

head back to the hotel on your own.  
 
  Because this activity is almost an all day affair, we HIGHLY suggest 
you bring a cooler and bag lunch!! NO GLASS CONTAINERS PLEASE!!! NO 
ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES!!!! There are bathroom facilities, but NO vendors 
will be present!! This is also not a come and go activity! Once at the 
track, you are AT the track, until your photo is complete! The picture 
will be provided by us, CAMARO SUPERFEST 2014 and be available during 
the show on Saturday and Sunday. If you will not be at the event after 
Friday, you must make arrangements to get your photo. Sorry, we will 
not mail photos. Lastly, make sure your gas tank is FULL!!  


